
MANAGER’S DESK FOR MONDAY, MARCH 15, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

IT’S DAY 15 OF OUR SPRING LETTER MONTH. HAVE WE HEARD FROM YOU YET?   

[ELAINE] Hello Mike, I have written my letter for spring letter month.  This is in addition but really not a 

part of it.  I just want to give you advance notice.  Tuesday I will meet with my financial adviser. Last year 

I just started learning about Qualified Charitable Giving.  I like it and want to do it again this year.  I had 

already decided that I would include WRVM in my giving from that.  So this is to let you know that a 

check will be coming from me.It is for you to help with your financial needs for the station.    

I do appreciate your work that you put in on the station.  You have scheduled so many trips and done so 

many neat things with your listeners.  I did take one of the first trips you made in October to that island in 

Michigan.  I would listen as you would invite listeners to Founders’ Week too.  I used to live in the 

Chicago area and was able to attend at times.   

 God bless you as you minister this station and provide so many good messages from so many good 

preachers and provide so much good news and music.  Now it is on the internet and people are hearing 

WRVM from anywhere in the world.  When I first started listening, I couldn’t even get a good reception in 

the house in Neenah.  When we get to Heaven, we will meet so many who met Jesus through the radio. 

God bless you and your work. 

I HAVE A SPOT THAT MENTIONS QUALIFIED CHARITABLE GIVING AND AS A RESULT WE 

HAVE A NUMBER OF LISTENERS TAKING ADVANTAGE OF THIS. IT HELPS THEM WITH THE 

QUALIFIED DISTRIBUTIONS THEY ARE REQUIRED TO TAKE FROM THEIR LONG TERM 

INVESTMENTS AND IT HELPS US. THE ‘FROSTING ON THE CAKE’ AS THEY SAY IS THAT 

YOU ARE ABLE TO DIRECT YOUR REQUIRED DISTRIBUTION TO A NON-PROFIT AND IT IS 

TAX FREE. THE FULL AMOUNT IS GIVEN TO THE CHARITY. FOR MORE INFORMATION, 

CONTACT YOUR FINANCIAL ADVISOR. OR WE CAN PUT YOU IN TOUCH WITH SOMEONE 

WHO CAN ANSWER YOUR QUESTIONS REGARDING IT. 

AND AS FOR BEING ABLE TO LISTEN TO WRVM ANYWHERE IN THE WORLD, CONSIDER 

THIS LETTER: 

[HEATHER] A big thank you once again from my 90 year old mom, Lila,  a retired 

missionary residing in a nursing home in Germany. (SHE SAID TO TELL YOU, “Your 

programs, the preaching and music, continue to encourage me.” 

NEVER IN MY WILDEST DREAMS DID I EVER IMAGINE SOMEONE WOULD BE ABLE TO 

LISTEN TO US IN GERMANY. YOUR PRAYERS AND GIFTS OVER THE YEARS HAVE MADE, 

AND CONTINUE TO MAKE, THIS MINISTRY OUTREACH POSSIBLE. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


